
NOTICE AND INSTRUCTIONS TO STUDENTS FOR ON-LINE INTERVIEWS 

1. The Interviews for candidates who have appeared in the Entrance written tests of the Institute 

and qualified for Interview shall be conducted in on-line mode starting from July 8, 2020.  

 

2. The candidates are advised to check the Institute website daily for details of schedule. 

 

3. They will also receive an email at least one day prior to the date of interview giving them the 

Meet link on which they have to join at the login time specified.  

 

4. When the candidate tries to login, he or she will be admitted by the Convener of the Board 

and will then be able to join the meeting.  However, if another interview is taking place, the 

Convener may not accept the login request immediately. In such a case, the candidate can try 

again after 5 minutes. The candidate should not continuously try to login if not admitted the 

first time.  

 

5. For joining the meeting, the candidate must give the Application number as name. This is very 

important and must be followed strictly.   

 


